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In Brief: 

 Our first Word of the Week  

 for 2019 was ‘mellifluous’.  

   

 TORCH contests launched! 

Each term we’ll be looking to 

find the class that best 

demonstrates one of our five 

key character strengths, 

starting this term with 

‘tenacity’.  

 

 Well done to our Year 8 

Hockey teams who played   

very well against West 

Bridgford School this week. 

 

 Year 8 Assessment week 

starts on Monday 21/01 so 

revision is the main focus of 

lessons and independent 

study at the moment.  

 

 Well done to Beth in Year 7 

who was star of the stage 

over Christmas, taking part in 

Dick Whittington as well as a 

Stage Ahead production!  

 

 Good luck to Oliver in 7RH 

who will be taking part in a 

new adaptation of Geoffrey 

Chaucer’s The Canterbury 

Tales next week in Kent.  

 

 Parent information event. 

Details of an event, including 

updates on the build and 

curriculum development to 

be released soon. 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  
Happy New Year and welcome back! As we start 2019 we have much to look 

forward to, not least the start to the building work on our permanent home 

and we are delighted to be able to confirm that we will be holding a turnover 

event on Friday 18 January! This is the day when the ground will be ‘broken’ 

for the first time and marks the official start of the build. This historic occasion 

is an invite-only event with just four pupil places available so we will be holding 

a lottery draw next week to decide who our lucky representatives will be!  

There is no doubt that our students are our very best ambassadors and we are 

very proud of the many students (as well as staff and parents!) who braved the 

cold back in December to host our stall at the Newark Christmas Market. A 

staggering total of more than £400 was raised for NET and is testament to the 

hard work and dedication of all involved as well as to the enterprise skills de-

veloped as part of the DT challenge. A special well done to Piper, Harry, Amilie, 

Honey, Madison and Summer who all picked up awards for outstanding contri-

butions. Monies from this event will be added to the funds raised by Christmas 

Jumper Day and donated to support the vital work of Newark Emmaus Trust.  

MATHSWATCH LEADERBOARD TERM 3—STRONG START TO 2019 FROM YR7  

Well done to Year 7 students who have taken 3 of the top 5 places at the 

start of term. The table below is based on the total number of assignments 

completed and so reflects excellent levels of tenacity and hard work!  

Braving the cold to raise money for NET.— a few of the many fantastic students who turned out to sell their wares in December.  


